
Hello - I am a member of Astoria AAUW.  Age discrimination is real.  I’m more aware of it than ever, as 
an almost 65 year old woman.  I support HB 4076, which creates a task force to study age discrimination.  
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your work.   
 
Liz Bartell 
587 W. Marine Dr. 
Astoria, OR. 97103 
 


